CITY OF AVON

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
AN ORDINANCE TO REGULATE CANNABIS BUSINESSES
The City of Avon Planning Commission will hold a public hearing at Avon City Hall, 140 Stratford St. E, Avon, MN on Tuesday, November 19, 2024 at 5:30 p.m. to discuss An Ordinance Of The City Of Avon To Regulate Cannabis Businesses.   This full ordinance is available for viewing at the Avon City Hall during regular business hours. All persons who wish to appear and comment shall be given such opportunity at the hearing.  The Avon Planning Commission shall further consider written comments at the public hearing prior to taking any action on this request.  All meetings of the City of Avon are handicapped accessible.

Amy Pease
Zoning Administrator
